
Appendix 3 
From: Ed Taylor < >  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: Karen Z Maillie < > 
Cc: Elaine Farquharson-Black (Brodies Solicitors) < >; Andy Barnes 
< > 
Subject: DMRC 4-22: Application for Review – Refusal of Planning Permission for Erection of 
Crematorium Building and Associated Parking, Access, Turning Space, Landscaping and Boundary 
Enclosures at Land Northeast of Duntrune House, Duntrune – Duntrune Ltd 
 
Dear Karen  
 
Application for Review – Refusal of Planning Permission for Erection of Crematorium Building and 
Associated Parking, Access, Turning Space, Landscaping and Boundary Enclosures at Land 
Northeast of Duntrune House, Duntrune – Duntrune Ltd 
Application No 20/00830/FULL - DMRC-4-22 
 
I refer to the additional information submitted on 16 July 2024 on behalf of the applicant relevant to 
the above review. 

The traffic survey information submitted does not address the reasons for refusal of planning 
permission, and accordingly the planning service has no comment on the information submitted. 

A copy of this response has been shared with the applicant’s agent and the council’s roads service. 

Regards, Ed Taylor 

Ed Taylor | Team Leader - Development Standards | Angus Council | | 
 | www.angus.gov.uk   

 




